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March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers​
 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening - Thursday 13 March 

We are delighted to invite you to meet your child’s teachers at Year 10 parents’ evening on Thursday 13 
March from 4:30pm - 7:30pm. 

Parents’ Evening is a fantastic opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers, discuss their progress, and 
find out how we can work together to support their success. We highly encourage all parents/careers to 
attend, as your involvement plays a key role in your child’s education. 

In order to make an appointment please use MCAS and follow the instructions given below. 

     ● After opening the app, tap the box on the left of Attendance​
     ● Click on Parents Evening from the menu​
     ● Available appointments will be visible for each teacher​
     ● Choose the teacher you wish to meet with​
     ● Select an available time slot and tap on ‘book’ ​
     ● Repeat this process for your child’s other subject teachers 

You will receive a notification saying your booking has been successful. 

If you have any difficulties with this process please email ictsupport@alperton.brent.sch.uk 

On the day, please arrive 5 minutes before your meeting time to register. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 13 March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Ms Sharma                                             Ms Fretwell                

  SLT link                                                Head of Year 
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